
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

May 28, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The tariff sheets listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or the 
Company) were filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on May 28, 2020: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 3rd Revised Sheet No. 158 2nd Revised Sheet No. 158 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 158.1 1st Revised Sheet No. 158.1 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 158.2 Original Sheet No. 158.2 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 158.3 Original Sheet No. 158.3 

 
These tariff sheets are being issued May 28, 2020 to become effective on and after June 27, 2020.   
 
The purpose of the proposed tariff revisions are to expand the Community Solar Pilot Program consistent with  
the Stipulation and Agreement and the Commission's Order in ET-2020-0022.   
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Director and Assistant General Counsel 
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